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On 4th July 2024, the Department of Historical Studies at Queen Mary’s College, 

Chennai, held the Day 2 induction program for first-year students. The event was 

marked by a vibrant interaction between senior students and the new batch. The 

seniors provided valuable insights and shared essential information about navigating 

college life, academic pursuits, and extracurricular activities. 

Dr. Raziya Parvin, the Head of the Department, facilitated the event, ensuring it ran 

smoothly and efficiently. Her support and organization played a crucial role in 

making the interaction meaningful and informative. The new students appreciated 

the guidance and felt welcomed and excited about their journey ahead at Queen 

Mary’s College.  


